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Comments: Class 1,2, and 3 E-bikes should not be classified as ORVs. They Should be permitted for use on all
and any trail that is closed to ORVs or OHVs where traditional pedal bikes are allowed. They present no greater
risk of pollution or habitat destruction than a traditional pedal bike poses. This would offer a wider range of trails
open for recreation as well as open up PUBLIC GROUND for the public to enjoy. It opens up opportunity for a lot
of the public. Therefor Ebikes shall be classified under the same rule and law as Mechanical/Traditional pedal
bikes.



